
FPL 
Writer's Direct Dial: 
(561) 691-7101 

R. W a d e  Litchfield 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Authorized House Counsel 
Florida Power  & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach,  FL 33408-0420 
i561) 691-7103 (Facsimile) 

October 7,1999 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Room I10 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: In the Matter of Florida Power & Light Company's 
Request for Confidential Classification of 
Certain Information Provided in Connection with its 
FERC Form 1 for 1998 
Docket No: 990692-El 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

I enclose and hand you herewith for filing in the above-referenced matter an original and 
fifteen (15) copies of Florida Power & Light Company's Notice of Withdrawal of Request for 
Confidential Classification. 

If you have any questions or need further information please feel free to call my office. 
Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

R. Wade Litchfield 

an  FPL Group company 



BEFORE THE 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In the Matter of Florida Power & Light 
Company's Request for Confidential 
Classification of Certain Information ) FILED: October 7,1999 
Provided in Connection with its 
FERC FORM 1 filing for 1998 

) Docket No. 990692-E1 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF 
REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION 

NOW, BEFORE THIS COMMISSION, through undersigned counsel, comes 

Florida Power & Light Company and, pursuant to section 25-22.006 of the Florida 

Administrative Code and section 366.093 of the Florida Statutes, hereby withdraws its 

Request for Confidential Classification submitted in the above-numbered and entitled 

proceeding. No further Commission action is requested or required with regard to this 

matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 691-7101 

Authorized House Counsel for 
Florida Power & Light Company 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of Florida Power & Light 
Company's Notice of Withdrawal of Request for Confidential Classification has been 
furnished by U.S. Mail this 7th day of October, 1999 to: 

John Roger Howe 
Office of Public Counsel 
11 1 W. Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 

John McWhirter, Jr. 
Mc Whirter Re eves 
P.O. Box 3350 
Tampa, FL 33601-3350 

McWhirter Law Firm 
Joseph McGlothlidVicki Kaufman 
117 S. Gadsden Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

And by Hand Delivery to: 

Mary Ann Helton 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870 
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